
Notice of Closure of Little Tokyo Consular Annex Office 

 

Consulate-General of Japan in Los Angeles 

 

We have decided to close our consular annex office, located inside the Japanese American 

Cultural & Community Center (JACCC) in Little Tokyo, along with the consular services offered 

there, effective Friday, February 28, 2025. 

 

Since its opening in 1997, the consular annex office has been accepting passport applications. 

However, in recent years, with the expansion of consular services at our main office, including 

the introduction of various online application services, this has led to a significant decrease in 

users of the annex office. In light of this, we have decided to close the consular annex office.  

 

We would like to express our sincere gratitude to all the people and related parties who have 

used our services over the years.  

We will continue to make our utmost efforts to improve the convenience of various consular 

services, including online applications. 

 

Please note that all the consular services will continue to be provided at our main office of the 

Consulate-General of Japan located at 350 S. Grand Ave. Suite 1700, Los Angeles, CA 90071. 

 

 


